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Ref: GCC/CPG
By e-mail to: les@glasgow.gov.uk

29 February 2016 

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Glasgow City Council Kyleakin Road, Traffic Regulation Order, changes to waiting
and loading restrictions.  Partial Objection.

Thank  you  for  your  e-mail  of  02  February  inviting  comment  on  the  proposed  changes  on
Kyleakin Road and adjacent streets.

We support the additional no waiting and no loading restrictions that you propose; these will
significantly improve road safety at the junctions affected.

However, we are concerned that you propose to remove waiting and loading restrictions on that
section of Kyleakin Road opposite the junction with Kyleakin Terrace.  This will  reduce sight
lines in the area of the junction and make the location more hazardous not only for pedestrians
and cyclists but also for motorists.  We thus object to that part of the Order.

We  will  be  pleased  to  remove  our  objection  if  it  can  be  demonstrated  that  removing  the
restriction does not impede visibility or make the area more hazardous.
 

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!
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